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Urgent Message Regarding Spam E-Mail Message
2011-01-05

Dear Clients and Contacts of the Firm,

We are aware that many Firm clients and contacts have received an email message purportedly
sent from "Brian Willmer of Willmer Hale Law" with the subject line "Commercial Litigation
Subpoena". This email message does not originate from WilmerHale. It encourages individuals to
click on a link to review requirements for responding to a subpoena. Please delete the message
and avoid clicking on any links contained within the message. There is no one named "Brian
Willmer" who works at our Firm. We are attempting to trace the origin of these messages and stop

them if possible. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Bill Lee and Bill Perlstein

Co-Managing Partners
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